
PUBLIC NOTICE
THE CITY OF SOUTHAMPTON

(VARIOUS ROADS) (SPEED LIMITS) (AMENDMENT 20) ORDER 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT SOUTHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL
proposes to make the above Order, the effects of which would be:
1. To amend the 20mph speed limit length descriptions applying to the revised

road layout with the Bargate Development, covering Hanover Buildings
Service Road, Strand, York Buildings, York Buildings Link Road, York
Buildings Service Road, and York Walk.
(Note: There are no changes to the speed limit applying to the roads in this
locality).

Copies of the draft Order, Notice and Statement of Reasons for proposing
can be viewed on the Councils website: transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO
or may be inspected Monday - Thursday, 9am – 4pm at the Southampton,
Fareham and Havant Legal Services Partnership in the Civic Centre,
Southampton SO14 7LY. Further information may also be obtained from the
Highways division on 07548 774 779.

Any person wishing to object or make any other representation relating to
this Order must do so in writing via the Councils website:
transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO or by post to the Highways Legal Team
at Southampton City Council, Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14 7LY quoting
the order title and, where objecting, stating the grounds for the objection,
within 28 days of the date of this Notice (i.e. by 6th January 2023).

Please note that all representations submitted, including the name and
address of the person submitting it, may be made available for public
inspection.

Dated: 9th December 2022

Richard Ivory, Solicitor
Service Director: Legal and Business Operations
Southampton, Fareham and Havant Legal Services Partnership


